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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED PLANS, SPECI-
FICATIONS, FORM OF

CONTRACT, AND ESTIMATED 
TOTAL COST FOR THE DEMOLI-
TION OF HOWE

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.
At 6:30 P.M. on November 8th, 

2021, the School Board of the Og-
den Community School District

will, in the Ogden High School, 
732 West Division Street, Ogden, 
Iowa, hold a hearing on the

proposed plans, specifications, 
form of contract, and total estimat-
ed cost for the demolition of

Howe Elementary School.
The description of the project is 

as follows:
HOWE ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL DEMOLITION
Demolition of the existing Howe 

Elementary School, removal of 
associated debris, and

filling and grading the site.
The proposed plans, specifica-

tions, form of contract, and total 
estimated cost may be examined

prior to the meeting at the Dis-
trict’s administrative offices located 
at 732 West Division Street,

Ogden, Iowa.
At the time and place set for the 

public hearing, interested individu-
als will be given the

opportunity to express their 
views, both orally and in writing.

After the public hearing, the 
Board may act to approve the pro-
posed plans, specifications, form

of contract, and estimated total 
cost of the project, or may defer 
action to a later date.
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